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.Burton Fleming Parish Council News

[bookmark: _Hlk522622440]Gypsey Race
Several members of the Parish Council, as well as members of the public undertook an inspection walk of the Gypsey Race on Sat 5 November. As well as lots of rubbish being removed, several problem areas were identified and raised with the applicable Riparian Owner. So far all Riparian owners have agreed to deal with their stretch. The Parish Council have also agreed to undertake a similar walk on an annual basis. 

Funds for printing the newsletter are running low!
If anyone is interested in sponsoring the Newsletter for one month at a cost of £28 please contact 
Jennifer Hobson 
Tel 07542874957 



Parish Precept 
The Parish Precept and proposed budget for financial year 2022/23 will be considered at the next Parish Council meeting. If residents have any thoughts or ideas for any suitable improvements or enhancements in the village, please let the Clerk know by 31 December 2022 so that they can be included in the draft budget if appropriate.




Members of the Parish Council would like to wish all the residents of Burton Fleming a “Merry Christmas and prosperous New Year”
Next Parish Council Meeting
The next Parish Council meeting is to be held on 11 January 2022 at 7.00pm in the Village Hall.
 



Other actions undertaken by the Parish Council:
Mere Pond – Cllr S Wells has kindly volunteered to dig out the Mere Pond at his earliest convenience and at his own cost which the Parish Council are very grateful for as raising the necessary funds to get this work done was proving a challenge.
Noticeboards – both village noticeboards have now been repaired so it should be easier to actually see the notices now.
Insecure Land near Playground – contact was made with the owner of the land at the Waste Water Treatment Works who has now dealt with the matter by erecting a suitable fence and securing the site.







It has been suggested that some residents struggle to read this newsletter in its current format due to the size. If anyone would rather receive a “larger print” version then please ring (07542874957) or email the Clerk at clerk@burtonflemingpc.co.uk  
The Parish Council will then liaise with the printers and distributors to try to organise this where possible. 





